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Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

Following 13 years of stellar leadership under Dr. Richard Byyny, AΩA now seeks a new Executive 
Director to lead the organization as it advances into its “next 120 years.” We would particularly 
appreciate your recommendations of worthy candidates. 

The Executive Director’s role is based on, and designed to uphold AΩA’s mission, values, and 
commitment to diversity, equity, and inclusion ( https://www.alphaomegaalpha.org ). 

AΩA’s Board of Directors seeks an Executive Director who values the rich tradition of the organization 
and understands its importance and relevance to contemporary and evolving medical practice, the 
profession of medicine, medical education, research and scholarship, and in the eyes of the public.

A detailed Position and Candidate Specification can be found here. The Search Committee invites 
inquiries, applications, and nominations. All correspondence should be submitted through the dedicated 
search mailbox ED@alphaomegaalpha.org by June 5. All communication will be confidential. Interested 
individuals are invited to submit a cover letter and CV. AΩA is an equal-opportunity employer, committed 
to a diverse staff and an inclusive and supportive work environment for all employees. Candidates with 
backgrounds or from groups underrepresented in medicine are especially encouraged to apply.

Please consider this opportunity yourself, or forward it to others whom you think would be good 

candidates. We welcome both self-nominations and your brief, direct suggestions of other candidates.

Please feel free to call the AΩA national office at 720-859-4149 should you have any questions.

Thank you for your interest and support.

Lynn Cleary, MD

Chair, Search Committee
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